
 

What are Your Thoughts about 
E-Cigarettes and Vaping? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHO: Students of Milton High School  

WHERE AND WHEN:  

Thursday, November 21, 2019 
 4:00 PM – 5:30 PM 
Milton High School 

Room 2201 
 

HOW:  Call 404-460-4795 to sign up! 
Georgia State University is working with the Fulton County Health Department to learn more about your thoughts on e-
cigarettes.  They are holding focus groups to hear from you about what you know about e-cigarettes, what you think 
about them, and where you get your information on them. This is a research study. 
 

During the focus groups, they will ask a group of up to 10 students like you questions such as “What do you know about 
e-cigarettes?” “What type of e-cigarettes do you know about?” “Where did you first learn about e-cigarettes?”  With 
permission from your parents, you could be eligible to participate in a 60-90 minute group talk to help us learn more 
about youth and vaping, and earn a $50 gift card 

If you are interested, sign up quickly because space is limited.  You can sign up online at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Fulton_MILTON or call 404-460-4795.  Once you sign up, a facilitator from JSI, an 
organization working with Georgia State University will contact you and your parents about the details.  

Participation is completely voluntary and confidential. There is no pressure from Milton High School to get involved in 
this project. 

Join a FOCUS GROUP and 
discuss what you know 

and think about e-
cigarettes and vaping 

$50 Gift Card for 
Participating 


